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Greetings; The "GREAT GATSBY 
AFTERNOON" on our 2nd "FANTABULOUS 
FIFTH SUNDAY" was a "Preview of Coming 
Attractions" for  A HOLLYWOOD  NIGHT! This 
means dress as your favorite actor/actress  or 
character and come and enjoy a funfilled 
afternoon. This gives you over two months to 
get together an amazing outfit. Visualize John 
Wayne, Elvis, Marilyn Monroe, Greta Garbor 
and many other "celebraties" strolling the 
rooms of the Sanibel Events Center the 5th 
Sunday of August! More to come. 

President's Message  

  Happy 4th of July to you all.  
What an amazing new 
newsletter you are looking at!  
Our sincere 
thanks to Don Davenport for 
his uniqueness in presenting 
our news to our members and 
friends.  
We would like to thank Cindy 
and her staff for our really fun 
tea dance.  Many of our USA  

Dancers 
also enjoyed the workshops with Angel Figueroa 
at 1st Danz this past week.  
Congratulations to some of our dancers that 
performed for the Bochette Dance School. We  
heard you brought the 'roof' down with the  
'swing'  performance. We will see soon. 
Our next few months will be very busy with our 
events.  We welcome all members to our tea  
dance at Camelle's for July and Aki's for August. 
We will be delighted to have Nathan, new in our 
area, teach us our class at Aki's. 

Officers and Committee Members 

 

Don, Carol, Barb and Jean. 
  

Officers (Elected) 
Carol Davis, President 
239-565-7947 
Email:talababy2@juno.com 
Don Davenport, Vice President, 239-
368-8423 
Email: donyoshie@embarqmail.co 
Jean Urbanic, Treasurer 
239-936-1433 
Email:urbanic@comcast.net 
Barb Wilson, Secretary 
239-466-8527 
Email:bwilson71@comcast.net  
  
Board/Committee Member 
Volunteers 
Social Director - Michaela Poole 
 Email:michaelapoole@yahoo.com 
Committes 
  
Spotlite Coordinator-Majorie Riordan 
Email: marrio9494@aol.com 



Sometimes our studio schedules and ours do run 
' amok' now and then.  Therefore I wish that 
many of you attend Aki's Team project on July 12 
prior to our dance.  What  a better way 
to spend a Sunday than participate or view 
dancers for the  WHOLE day.  
July 25th brings to Region 6 our Mid Summer 
Competition at the Rhapsody Ballroom in Tampa.
These competitions are so fun to watch 
our talented dancers from our surrounding 
chapters. If you  
have not been to a competition this is a great 
time to attend.  Also very close.  
If you have not attended one of our '5th Sunday 
dances' you are sure missing a fabulous 
time with our themes.  It is so heart-warming to 
see our studios' owners, staffs and teachers 
there enjoying themselves.  Thanks to our 
committee you are doing "GREAT!!" I look 
forward to our August 30th cause I love to dress 
up like a celebrity. Who will you be? 
One more date for you to put on your calendar:  
Sept 19th   NATIONAL BALLROOM MONTH 
CELEBRATION  Sanibel Community Center  
More details for you in the newsletter and 
reminders. 
Smooches to you all.  Thanks to my steady 
workers and board members giving you all these
exciting events to look forward to.  
 
 
  
Carol Davis, President 
"Chapter of the Year 2009" 
USA DANCE Chapter 6049 
"Girl about town" 
239-565-7947 
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Dance Host Program* 
  
Hospitality/Greeters* 
  
Information and Ticket Sales* 
  
Refreshments-Kay Janssen 
Email:kayjanssen7@aol.com 
  
Membership Director 
Betty Lose, 
Email:blose22@hotmail.com 
  
Communications Committee Web-site:* 
Barbara 
Wilson,Emailbwilson71@comcast.net, 
News Letter editor:*Don 
Davenport,Email  
donyoshie@embarqmail.com 
 Publicity:*  
  
* Items marked are functions being 
performed by chapter officers until a 
skilled volunteer takes the opportunity 
to properly manage this area. Contact 
Carol or Don if you are interested in 
any of these activities. 
  
   

 Quick Links 

Photo Gallery 
Chapter 6049 Web-site   
National Web-site 
Aki's Dance Studio  
 Camelle's Art of Dance 
 Rhythm in Motion Dance Academy 
1st Danz Studio 

  



looking forward to one of her "Fabulous 
Bolero" lessons the first hour and then great 
dancing and socializing. The admission as 
usual will be $8.00 for members and $10.00 
for non-members. Our Tea Dances are always 
a good time to introduce your friends to 
ballroom dancing! We know this will be 
another fun time!  
  
The August Tea Dance will be on the 9th at 
Aki's. More to follow. 
  
Mark your calendar to schedule the chapter 
Tea Dance on the 2nd Sunday of every 
month. If this doesn't satisfy your need to 
dance, our sister chapter in Naples holds 
their dances on the 4th Sunday of each 
month at Modern Steps Dance Studio. 
  
  
  

Contact  Kay at 239-334-3782, or Carol 
at 239-565-7947 for more information. 
  
  
  

 
   

 


